
Meeting Notes March 2023 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER 

The meeting was called to order at 10 AM. 

 
2. ANNOUNCMENTS 

• Lois and Elaine have an exhibit at the Larkspur library of their 
knitting. Lois’s knitted birds are on display. 

• Phyllis camp finished our new guild banner and it was 
presented at the meeting. We discussed various ways to 
hang the banner and requested members think of options to 
present at the next meeting. Some suggestions include 
hanging from the front of the table cloth possible by attaching 
a rod to keep it from draping unevenly. Connect rod with clips, 
I-cord, … Pros of having hang from table cloth include great 
visual from afar, con - not stable if people are standing in front 
of it and difficult to see all the sample squares, laying banner 
on top of table pro- good visuals to seeing all the different 
sample squares, cons, not visible from afar. Other suggested 
being able to change display options for when there is a wall 
to hang banner from. This could utilize the rod system as well. 
Elaine as fair Liaison has volunteered to house the banner 
and will bring it to the next meeting for display discussions. 
Members want to note who has the banner so we do not lose 
it. Christine will send Phyllis the check for her work finishing 
the banner. 

• Beth and Christine attended Stitches West in Sacramento 
and shared their experiences. They both enjoyed it. They 
mentioned it was smaller and some booths were empty likely 
due to excessive snow this year caused transportation 
problems. Classes seemed to be expanding from knit to 
sewing and other fiber arts. 

 
3. OLD BUSINESS 

• Elaine is still working on the Corte Madera community room, 
no updates at this time. 

• Elaine announced fair theme this year will be “Electrifying”, 
there will not be a paper exhibitors guide, it will all be online 



and should be available march 31st. There will be limited 
space for exhibits due to seismic retrofit of the large exhibit 
hall. We agree that Elaine will request that the Guild is 
acknowledged in the online guide as the funders for two 
$50.00 gift certificates for junior best of show in knitting and 
best of show in crochet. We also discussed asking for a table 
at the fair for at least the first day - June 30th and possibly all 
fair days. They have not yet provided Elaine with the details 
regarding how many submissions per person or the due date 
for submissions.  

 
4. TREASURERS REPORT 

We have $2837.82 n the bank and have to pay $450 for the 
banner finishing. 

 

5. PROGRAMS 
Sit and knit. 

 
 


